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October 23, 1951 

Dear Mr. Norman Maguire, 

I am deeply pleased with the report I received 

from you dated October 17. It is gratifying to know 

that with conditions as you reported at your station 

were KULE was able to put in an R5 signal. I was on 

the air also the morning of October 16 conducting tests 

for my own purpose and have received a report from 

Lincoln, Neb. which gave me an S -1+ -5 and an R5 using 

the same type receiver as you have but with only 20 

feet of antenna wire strung up inside the operator's 

room. I might add that this station is restricted to 

daylight operation and therefore would not be heard in 

your locale except during periods of testing which 

occur after midnight. Our next scheduled test with 

Point Reyes, Calif. will be conducted the morning of 

November 21 from 1:00 AM until 1:15 AM. 

Thanks once again for the report. 

Yours t lv, 

Chief Engineer, KALE 
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